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April 2024 

Welcome to the Monthly Bulletin 

The next issue will be out in May 

Welcome back, we hope that you all had an enjoyable family Easter.  
Thank you for your flexibility and understanding with egg rolling, next year we need more fingers 

crossed for dry warm weather!  We still had lots of fun!! 

School Menus 

Please note that these are now on the dining room door for parents to view on arrival at school to 

help choose your child’s meal option.  

We are also making additional portions of some meals for children to try -these have proved very 

popular. If your child comes home with a “I tried something new” sticker ask them what they tried. 

The next taster session is on Tuesday 16th April at the end of the day – please join us in the 

dining room  



                                  Stannington Infant School     Issue 7 April   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted with the Trim Trail 

 

During the Easter break we have replaced our Trim Trail, relocating this to the playground to allow all year round 

access.  

 

We shall be timetabling this for each class to use and, for reasons of health and safety, ask that children DO 

NOT use this before or after school please.   

19.4.24 Hedge planting on the 

field  

22.4.24 Earth Day 

24.4.24 Beep Beep Day  

25/26.4.24 FS height and weight 

measuring  

26.4.24 Y1 to Butterfly House  

26.4.24 Class 5 swimming starts  

29.4.24 work experience students 

in school 

1.5.24 Class 5 bus journey to the 

Botanical Gardens.  

2.5.24 Class 6 bus journey to the 

Botanical Gardens  

9.5.24 Scooter skills sessions   

15.5.24 Book fair starts (until 

21.5.24)  

16.5.24 Class photos  

 

 

 

20.5.24 Health week 

23.5.24 Movefest  

3/4/5.6.24 Mr Payne poetry reading  

5.6.24 World environment day 

7.6.24 Class 6 swimming starts   

10.6.24 Y1 phonics screening this 

week  

12.6.24 FS to Botanical Gardens  

15.6.24 Summer Fayre – save the 

date please  

2.7.24 Y1 curriculum meeting 6pm 

(for current FS)  

3.7.24 Y2 curriculum meeting 6pm 

(for current Y1) 

4.7.24 Pupil reports  

10.7.24 Sports Day  

15.7.24 Classes open after school to 

visit next years class  

18.7.24 Leavers assembly 2pm  
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Breakfast Club   Monday to Friday 7.30 – 8.50am 

 

After School Club   Monday to Friday 3.15 – 5.45pm 

 

We provide excellent wrap around provision within a safe and happy environment.  

 

The sessions are charged at £5 for breakfast club which is open from 7.30 am.  Each child will receive a 

healthy breakfast and a drink (arrival time for this must be before 8.30 am) with quiet space and activities so 

they are ready for the start of school.  Children will be accompanied to the classroom 8.40 am ready for 

registration.   

After school club is available from 3.15pm until 5.45pm, the sessions are charged at £8.50. The children 

will have access to both indoor and outdoor facilities, making use of our wonderful school grounds. Indoor 

activities include craft, colouring, baking, whilst outdoors children will have balance bikes, gardening or 

sporting fun.  A healthy snack will be available e.g. fruit or vegetables, toast, smoothies or milk.  

All bookings are made and managed by Parents/Carers through the Parentmail app.  If you would like to be 

able to use this service please contact our School Office to obtain our registration forms or email the club 

on busybees@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk. 

 

Please note that spaces are limited so ensure you place bookings in plenty of time.  

 

 

 

 

Stannington Infant School’s 

 

Breakfast and After School Club 
 

mailto:busybees@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk
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Contact us …….                                                               Stannington Infant SchoolStannington Road, Sheffield, S6 6AN 

Telephone: 0114 2344401                                                                        Headteacher: Sarah Binns 
Fax: 0114 2334724                                                                Deputy  Headteacher: Liz Harris 
Email: enquiries@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk                                  Chair of Governors: Elizabeth Tunnard 
Website: www.stanningtoninfants.co.uk 
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